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2023 BBO EVENT

Thanks to all who joined us for the End of Summer (HELLO FALL!) Tenant BBQ event on September 28th!

NEW! GAME DAY EVENT

Tenants are invited to a FREE networking event at Greenwich Office Park on
Thursday, October 19th, from 12pm to 2pm, at Building 8.

Purchase lunch from the Abeetz NY Pizza Food Truck and then enjoy FREE
dessert, hot chocolate and games, including basketball pop-a-shot, 6-hole mini

golf, air hockey, foosball, skee-ball, and football target toss.

Drop your business card for a chance to win a $100 Amazon gift card.




FLU CLINIC

Greenwich Office Park is partnering with Rite Aid Pharmacy to provide
a flu vaccination clinic to tenants to take place here at Greenwich
Office Park for the 5th year! Help us reduce the risk of illness and
absenteeism during flu season.

Come to Building 2 West, Ist Floor, on Thursday, October 12th, to
receive your flu shot from 10am to 12pm.

Make an appointment: (You MUST have an appointment in advance!)
1.https//Mww.riteaid.com/pharmacy/clinical-experience
2.Enter unique code: wixghg

Remember to wear a short sleeve shirt for easy access.
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